
From: Carole Phillips <cfphillips1963@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/22/2018 10:52:48 AM
Subject: From Carole Phillips

Hey Kevin,

I hope you are doing well. We are planning to come to the fundraiser at Sullivan's next month.

I have a question that is going to seem very odd. Long story short, we have a family friend that got into some trouble in Georgia. He 
pled guilty in February and has started serving his sentence in Athens. He is waiting to be transferred for his diagnostic testing that 
Georgia does on all inmates.

We have been trying to learn as much as we can about the parole system in Georgia. It appears that his first parole eligibility date will 
be in February of next year. I am basically trying to figure out if there is a state representative or other such official in Georgia who you 
may know that we might could reach out to? Perhaps someone that we could share all of his information with in hopes of him being 
granted parole ASAP.

There is a lot more to this story. We will gladly share more info with you. If your schedule permits, maybe we could talk face to face at 
some point.

Thank you so much for your time. We have all of our prayer warriors praying too.
 

Carole Phillips
 
cfphillips1963@aol.com
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